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Tea Party 
To mark the achievement of 
Queen Elizabeth II as the   
longest-reigning monarch in 
British history, the whole school 
celebrated with a tea party on 
the Bartons playing field. The 
children very much enjoyed the 
vast array of sandwiches and 
delicious cakes on offer. 

School Council 
Congratulations to our brand 
new, democratically elected 
School Councillors: Leah (year 
2), Freddie (year 3), Olivia (year 
4), Rufus (year 5) and Amelia 
(year 6). Good luck in your new 
posts! 
 
Macmillan Coffee Morning 
One of the School Council’s first 
decisions is to hold a Macmillan 
Coffee Morning on Friday 2nd 
October. Coffee and cake will be 
served  between 9.30am and 
11.30am. We would be grateful 
for donations of cakes on the 
Friday morning. 
 
Open the Book 
The Open the Book Team made a 
welcome return to our Collective 
Worship this week. For parents 
who are new to the school, this 
is a dedicated group of volun-
teers from the local community 
who act out exciting stories 
from the Bible on a weekly basis. 
 
Sponsored Walk 
A reminder that on Monday 
28th September the whole 
school will be taking part in a 
walk to raise money for Children 
in Need. Please make sure that 
your child wears appropriate 
outdoor clothing. Thank you. 



Open Day 
Our next open day will be held 
on Wednesday 7th October. You 
are warmly invited to join us  
between 9.30am - 11.30am or 
1.30pm - 3.00pm. Further           
information will follow shortly. 
 
Harvest Service 
Our Harvest Festival Service 
will take place on Thursday 8th  
October at 2.00pm at St  
Bartholomew’s Church. Please 
send a small gift into school with 
your child on the 8th. This year 
our food will go to the Ledbury 
Food Bank. Everyone is then   
invited back to school to see 
their children’s work. 
 
Important Dates 
SEPTEMBER 
28th Class 2&3 Forest School 
30th Class 4 Swim 
OCTOBER 
1st JMHS Open Eve 6-8.30pm 
2nd Coffee Morning 
5th Class 2&3 Forest School 
6th JMHS Open Morning 9.15-10.45 
7th Open Day 
 Class 4 Swim 
8th Harvest Service 2.00pm 
9th House  ‘Apple Bake Off’ 
10th Apple Teas in the Village 
12th Class 2&3 Forest School 
14th Class 4 Swim 
 Class 3 visit to Worcester Uni 
16th Class 4 visit to Worcester Uni 
19th Class 2&3 Forest School 
21st Class 4 Swim 
22nd Class 2 visit to Worcester Uni 
 
HALF TERM—26th-30th October 

 
 

from the 
 

Topic 
The Nursery topic this term is 
Traditional Stories. Each week 
we will be concentrating on one 
particular story to which we will 
link our activities. Planning for 
the first half of the term is  
displayed on the notice board as 
you come into nursery, here you 
will also find the weekly plans 
giving details about each day.   
 
There are times that the plans 
will change due to children’s   
interests, or other opportunities 
that arise. 
 
Pyjama Party 
We will be having a pyjama party 
on the 1st October to link with 
Goldilocks and the Three Bears. 
We will be trying porridge and 
reading bedtime stories. 
 
Please send your child in their 
pyjamas, with a spare change of 
clothes for outdoor play. Could 
you also send them in with their          
favourite Teddy and story. 


